
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

City of Duluth - Parks and Recreation
411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802

218-730-4309 • www.duluthmn.gov
For more information contact Phil Jents,

Communications and Policy Officer at 218-730-5315

 
DATE: 1/23/2023
SUBJECT: Band applications now open for the 2023 Chester Creek Concert Series
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer
 

Band applications now open for the 2023 Chester Creek Concert Series

 

[DULUTH, MN] City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division is now accepting applications
for the 2023 Chester Creek Concert Series. The 90-minute weekly musical performance
series takes place Tuesday evenings June 13 through August 15, 2023 at Chester Park.
Bands are asked to provide a bio, contact information, up to three sound samples, and
other information.

Applications will close on 11:59 p.m. on Sunday, February 12, 2023 and will only be
accepted via the online submission form. Celebrate the 40th year of this family-friendly
concert series with us and apply today.

For more information and to apply, please visit
https://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/chester-creek-concert-series/
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